
Tatton Park Visit 

On Wednesday 11th March 2020 the lower key stage 2 children went on a 

curriculum visit to Tatton Park to support their whole class topic of Anglo 

Saxons.  

Whilst at Tatton Park the children were able to experience what it is like to an 

Anglo Saxon by trying on their traditional clothing, handling weapons and shields 

whilst creating their own Anglo Saxon battle wall. The children built their own 

fire in an Anglo Saxon shelter and looked after it throughout the day. The 

whole group went on a deer walk and discussed what it was like to hunt for food 

as an Anglo Saxon. 

The visit was a great success and had a great impact on their learning and 

knowledge into the Anglo Saxon life. The hands on activities and discussions 

really encouraged the children to engage and participate positively.  

One of the children said:  

“I feel exhilarated, I am so tired but I am so happy.” 

 


